

2019-07-24 Steering Group Meeting notes

Date

24 Jul 2019

Attendees

- [Jenn Colt](#)
- Kristen
- Dianne
- Chloe
- Liz

Goals

- Welcome!
- Summer bash?
- Blog?
- Fall programming ideas?

Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
	Summer Bash		<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Presentation from Binghamton, command line• August, ready to go, just need to schedule!• Chloe will schedule, week of the 12th
	Confluence excitement/blog		<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Jenn will set up a test• metadata working group for url
	Fall ideas?		<ul style="list-style-type: none">• Some beginner focused work• Research• Another round of Open Refine -fall, Kristen• Local vocabulary discussion - spring<ul style="list-style-type: none">◦ Standardizing between repositories◦ More inclusive metadata<ul style="list-style-type: none">▪ Update out of date, non-inclusive language◦ More consistency◦ Collective top level discussions about the best ways to do that◦ Show and tell, then analysis• An external person from Cornell - fall?• Something about FOLIO - spring• Something with the d&i reading group?• Something on Kheel and RMC - fall - Liz• Something on Mann - Spring• Accessibility - Spring - Chloe• Library Carpentry - ask Eliza - jenn

Action items

